
The ad hoc Right Relationship with Native Peoples working group met on the 5th day of 2nd 

month 2021. 

 

We began with silence and celebrating how well the Braiding Sweetgrass reading groups are 

going. 

 

We reviewed various possible existing initiatives that the Meeting might be able to connect to.  

We have not yet identified any groups that we can connect to, but have a few more we will 

follow up with, and some new groups we might try to connect to. 

 

We discussed a possible donation to the group planning updates to the current Hannah Dustin 

memorial.  The sense of our group was that a donation to the memorial, probably from the 

social justice fund, would be appropriate. 

 

We intend to meet again in March to plan a 4th Sunday listening session related to the 

proposed apology from Annual Sessions. 

 


